THE CELTIC TRUST
January 2013
Dear Member
Notice of the Annual General Meeting of the Celtic Trust

The 2013 AGM of the Celtic Trust will take place on:

Saturday 16 February 2013

The Ward Room St Mary’s Church, Abercromby St, G40 2DQ at 12-1.30pm
All members are invited to attend. Other supporters are also welcome although only members will be eligible to vote. We have moved the time to 12 noon in the hope that those members who are coming to Glasgow for the home game that afternoon, will have the opportunity to attend before going to Celtic Park. The stadium is about a 15-20 mins walk from St Mary’s and there are also nearby bus routes. The meeting will finish by 1.30pm at the latest allowing some ‘preparation’ time before kick-off!

Attached please find a draft agenda and notification of the resolutions which the Trustees will present to the meeting.

Any member wishing to raise a resolution or suggest any additional items for the Agenda should contact the Secretary by Friday 8th February 2012 either in writing to celtictrust@hotmail.com ,or to PO Box 2066 Glasgow G32 2AX.  Any member who wishes to discuss any matter is also welcome to contact the Secretary on 07740948563. Resolutions can also be tabled at the Meeting.
As the Annual General Meeting is the decision making body of the Trust all resolutions adopted at the meeting will be considered Trust policy.
All committee members will stand down and while some may be willing to be re-elected, the Chairperson intimated at the last AGM  that she will not be available for office from this year. The secretary’s position will also be open although both of these office bearers will be very willing to initially assist those stepping into these roles.
Over the last year the Trust has been very active in representing members and the wider Celtic support. With a little more help so much more could be done. Remember the old saying “Many hands etc….”  so please do consider what you can contribute to the future running of the Trust as so many of you have the skills and enthusiasm to make a difference. 
MEMBERSHIP DUES

Our financial year coincides with the calendar year and ends on 31 December each year. Membership fees are now due and remain at £10 with no increase planned .   However like everything else in life the day to day cost of running the Trust are increasing and we are heavily dependent on members dues to fund the work of the Trust. It would greatly assist if all members could set up a Standing Order instructing their bank to pay this fee in December/January each year. Our bank details are as follows:

The Cooperative Bank 

Sort Code 83-9125 
Acc.No 5000 7639. 

Please remember to put your name on the transaction so that the money can be assigned to your account

If you have paid by means other than Standing Order could I ask that you still set one up now with instruction to make the first payment for next year. Thank you all in anticipation of this consideration. It will make life so much easier for your hard pressed Treasurer and will ensure your continued membership.

If you have paid recently please ignore this reminder with my thanks.

In conclusion please make every effort to attend the AGM and we look forward to seeing as many members as possible on 16th February 2012.
Yours sincerely
Marie








Marie McCusker (Secretary)






